
June 8, 2020

In consideration of the physical distancing requirements due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the 
Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met on the N8NBL repeater (146.97) for the June meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm by president Jerry  KA8NJW.
Checkins were made by 8 operators.

Minutes of the May meeting were read by John W8IDW - approved as read.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW. 

No 50-50 drawing was conducted. 

     
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

Future meetings – Western Sizzlin management was contacted to discuss return of Park KLUB in 
person meetings. The next meeting will be on July 13, and the manager agreed to book the entire 
meeting room (occupancy 50) for our group to comply with personal distancing.  Service will be limited
to menu items only ie, no salad bar, potato bar or ice cream machine.  The overhead projector has 
been removed as it ceased to function.  Earl KB8HGR may have an operable projector for use.  
Projection screen availability is unknown at this time.

The Klub will not hold a traditional field day this year.  Members can work the event individually and list
our Klub but will not have scores tallied as such.  Members who normally work CW have indicated 
they will work individually from home this year.

The Volcano Days special event will be conducted – possibly by Jerry KA8NJW from home if 
necessary as the event has been published in QST.

The tabled issue of KLUB T-shirts was continued.  

NEW BUSINESS: 

Randall Lynch KE8OJI was voted into Klub membership, there being no objection.

MISC: 

Earl KB8HRG invited members to bring a breakfast on Saturday to his residence on Broad Street and 
enjoy and impromptu outside get-together in place of the previous gathering at the north end Hardys.

The motion was made by Curt K8UC to adjourn the meeting at 7:02 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded


